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Marino Railway Station  

Station upgrade 

       

 

The South Australian Government has committed $2 million 

to upgrade the Marino Railway Station. The upgrade will 

improve passenger safety and comfort. 

What’s happening 

Works to upgrade the Marino Railway Station will start on 

Monday 14 April, and are expected to continue until mid-2025. 

The upgrades will include the installation of CCTV, a digital 

information kiosk with a 24-hour emergency help phone, a new 

shelter, improved seating, and tactile paving along both sides of 

the platform. 

Continuous work will occur during the Seaford rail line closure, 

starting after the last train service on Thursday, 17 April, and 

ending before the first train service on Tuesday, 22 April. 

 

This closure will allow us to carry out works that can only be 

completed while the trains are not in operation. 

 

The works will take place on the Marino Railway Station platform 

including in and near the rail corridor between Newland Avenue 

and Bandon Terrace. 

The upgrade of Marino Railway Station is expected to be 

completed mid-2025. 

What to expect 

You may experience high noise levels from rail equipment, 

with some minor levels of vibration also expected from 

machinery. There will also be noise associated with vehicle 

movements and essential communication between workers. 

When 

Starting Monday 14 April 
until mid-2025 

Hours of operation 

Day works: 7am – 5pm 

Last service Thursday 17 
April to first service 
Tuesday 22 April (day and 
night works)  

Where 

Marino Railway Station 

More information  

dit.engagement@sa.gov.au  
call: 1300 794 880 

mailto:dit.engagement@sa.gov.au
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However, every effort will be made to minimise disruption to residents during these works. 

Temporary lighting towers will be used at night to ensure safe working conditions for the team. 

We will ensure the lights are directed towards the work site, however there may be some light 

which spills into other areas. 

We will work with the directly affected residents to understand their needs and minimise the 

impact as much as possible.  

Traffic impacts  

There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe while works are underway. 

We urge everyone to follow traffic management directions. The carpark on Newland Avenue 

will be closed for the duration of the project. Pedestrians and cyclists are encouraged to take 

care when travelling through the area. See below map for details. 

Public Transport impacts:  

There will be no trains in operation from the last train service on Thursday 17 April, until 

the first train service Tuesday 22 April. There will be substitute bus services operating, for 

further information about public transport services, including timetables or to plan your journey 

please visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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Marino Railway Station works: 

Map of traffic management before and after the Seaford Line Rail Closure
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Map of traffic management during the Seaford line closure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


